
Sent: Monday, May 11, 2020 10:48 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: vote against this new Bernard KDA Plan!!! 
  
   
This is PEIJUN CONG, a resident in Ward 4 of Richmond Hill.  I write this email to plead our 
Mayor and every councillors to vote against this new Bernard KDA Plan!!! 
  
This Bernard KDA plan is unknown to the majority of the families in the neighbourhood and in 
Richmond Hill, especially during this special pandemic period when people's attentions are 
focused on whether or not they could still survive after this crisis...how to keep their family 
away from this deadly virus, how to keep their job, how to pay their next month's mortgage or 
rent.... By the time they wake up after this world crisis, local residents will realize finally that 
there will be 5000+ families coming into this small piece of land in Bernard KDA fighting with 
them for roads, for parking spots, for existing community centres, for existing schools.... 
  
As our leaders of Richmond Hill, our Mayor and Councillors, please vote your "No" to the 
Bernard KDA Plan!  Let's follow the guideline set by the provincial for the area, follow the 
existing Richmond Hill official plan, build a sustainable Richmond Hill together! 
  
Thank you very much! 
  
Regards, 
  
PEIJUN CONG 
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